
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Longb

ow2 

 

The East Region of the London International Church of Christ                   Weekly Newsletter 28
th

 SEPTEMBER 2014 

THIS WEEK 

All meetings at 

Wanstead High 

School unless 

otherwise stated : 

Sundays 11am 

Fridays 7.30pm 

 
SUN 28 SEP 

Worship Service 
(Teen Trip) 
 

FRI 3 OCT 

Church Meeting-1&2 
Kings Class 
 
SUN 5 OCT 

Worship Service – KK 
Graduation 
 
FRI 10 OCT 

Church Meeting 
 
SUN 12 OCT 

Worship Service 
 

FRI 17 OCT 

Church Meeting-1&2 
Kings Class 
 
SUN 19 OCT 

Worship Service 
 
FRI 24 OCT 

Leaders Meeting 
 
SUN 26 OCT 

Worship Service 
 
FRI 31 OCT 

No Meeting 
 
SAT 1 NOV 

Womens Evening 
 
SUN 2 NOV 

London-wide Service, 
10:30am, IoE (Logan 
Hall) 
 

Welcome to our Worship Service.  Barry Lamb is preaching today. 

Welcome to the Cambridge Church, who are visiting us today. 

 

Next Friday is our first of 4 classes on 1 & 2 Kings.  There will be an 

alternative class for those who would prefer it. 

DIARY DATES 

EASTENEASTENEASTENEASTEN DERDERDERDER     
THE 

Please see our website for further details of meetings, announcements, sermon audio etc – www.icoc.org.uk/east 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

FATHER & DAUGHTER DINNER 

Sat 11 Oct, 5-8pm. Leytonstone. 
£30 for Dad + Daughter, £10 for additional 
daughters. Girls 10 and over. 
Please register with Wale and Fiona. 
 
FUNDRAISING FOR KUPASA BANJA 

Jo Ajayi-Majebi is raising money for the weekly 
HWW Kids Club in Chawama, Lusaka.  It serves 
as a safe place for over 100 children who are in 
desperate need of support, information and 
care.  Jo is taking part in the London Color Run 
on 28-Sep.  Please sponsor her via 
www.justgiving.com/josephine-Ajayi-Majebi 
 
LONDON TEEN TRIP TO BIRMINGHAM 

Sun 28 Sep, £7 per Teen 
In place of the monthly Teen Devotional, the 
London Teens will be joining the Teens and the 
church in Birmingham for games, food, worship 
and plenty of fellowship.  Coach departs Euston 
9am and returns 7:30pm. 
Register at www.iccm-events.info 
(open to those moving up to the Teen Ministry) 
 
CHRISTMAS SHOEBOXES 

Smile International has been sending shoeboxes 
to disadvantaged children since 2001. A 
shoebox full of gifts means a lot to the 
children  and for many this will be the only 
present the child receives.   The Christmas 
parcels are made up of shoe boxes wrapped in 
Christmas paper and filled for boys or girls with 
goods they need.  Please bring your box in 
before the 26th of October 2014 and I will take 
to the nearest drop off point. 
http://www.smileinternational.org/christmas-
shoeboxes.aspx 
Please contact Amanda Saurma-Jeltsch for 
details on 01708 641179. 
 

CITY BIBLE DISCUSSION 

Date : Every 1
st
 and 3

rd
 Mondays of the month  

Time :1.05pm – 1.35pm  
Place : The Church Of St Edmund The King, 
Lombard Street, EC3V 9EA  
Nearest Tube : Bank (exit 6) or Monument.  
See Kevin Cundale for details. 
 

CANARY WHARF LUNCHTIME BIBLE 

DISCUSSION & FELLOWSHIP 

Thursday 1:00pm – 2:00pm fortnightly 
Please contact Alfred for more details. 
 

PRAYER MEETING 

10:15am every Sunday 
Feel free to attend or give prayer requests to 
Aunty Agnes or Monica Nelson-Iye. 
 

AUTUMN STUDENT REREAT – 

“UNSHAKEABLE” 

17-19 Oct, Peak District, £45 for two night’s 
accommodation, all meals and activities.  
Registration information to follow. 
 

STANDING ORDER & GIFT AID FORMS.. 

..are available from Paul Rowden, including Gift 
Aid envelopes for cash givers. 
 
STAGE CREW WANTED 

A stage crew is needed for the Women’s Event 
on 1-Nov.  Please see Jo Ajayi-Majebi. 
 
CRECHE  

Please be reminded that there is a crèche for 
parents with pre-Kids Kingdom children to use 
during the service, which is 'wired-up' so you 
don't miss hearing anything. 
 
 

 

NEEDS & NEWS 

Please pray for Bruce Mittoo as he has been in and out of hospital over the last few weeks. 
Please also pray for the Ebola outbreak in West Africa, and for our brothers and sisters to be safe, 
especially the four brother currently in quarantine. 
[Please email any needs & news to paul.rowden@iccmissions.org] 


